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12th June 2023, 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope everyone had a nice weekend and are keeping well.  
 
The school will close for the summer holidays at 12.00 on the 30th June 2023.  
 
This week is Wellness Week in school. Today the students will take part in yoga. 
Tomorrow there is a whole school picnic (non uniform day) where all students will eat 
their lunch outside. Sports Day is this Wednesday and a mobile farm will be coming to 
the school on Friday. We are asking parents for a €2 donation for the mobile farm. 
Friday will also be a non-uniform day. 
 
This year’s Sports Day is taking place this Wednesday 14th June at Robertstown GAA. 
The children can come into school as normal at 8.50am and we will walk down together 
at 11.00am. A bus has been booked to bring Junior and Senior Infant children to the 
pitch. Junior and Senior Infant children will need to be picked up from Robertstown 
GAA pitch at 1.35pm and 1st – 6th class can be collected at 2.35pm. Please send in a 
note/email to the school if you would like your child to walk home. Children will wear 
their team’s colour on the day. All support welcome. 
 
Thank you to the P.A for your incredible work throughout the year both in fundraising 
and in support of organising and attending events. We have now paid our deposit for 
our new ‘Jungle Gym’ which will be erected over the summer. Thanks to the successful 
‘Cupcake Picnic’ sale we have now ordered much needed science resources for the 
school. I know this year some new members joined the PA which was fantastic. 
Hopefully even more new members will join in the coming year!! 
 
Today is the last day of playball. Please visit Kildare@playball.ie to sign up for 
September. 
 
The school summer camp starting in July is now full. Thank you to everyone that has 
signed up. 
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Congratulations to the girls football team who won the Parish Cup on Wednesday 31st 
May in Ballyteague GAA. Congratulations to the boys who also took part and played 
amazingly. 
 
Please see attached flier for the FAI Football Camps.  
 
Please see attached the School Calendar for next year.  
 
We are still accepting applications for Junior Infants for September 23. We are also 
accepting applications for places in Senior Infants – 6th Class. Forms are available 
through our website Robertstownns.ie or by contacting the office on (045) 860021.  
 

School Timetable June 2023 
  

June 14th Sports Day 

June 16th Mobile Farm coming to school 

June 20th  Junior Infant Induction @ 1pm 

June 21st 5th and 6th Class show (evening) (5th 5.45pm, 6th 7pm) 

June 28th  6th Class Graduation @ 12pm 

June 30th  Term Finishes @12pm 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/

